TOWN OF SOUTH HERO NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
AMENDMENT TO WHITES BEACH & PARKING ORDINANCE
June 26, 2023
South Hero Town Office

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of South Hero, Vermont that the South Hero Selectboard will hold a public hearing on June 26, 2023 at 7PM at the South Hero Town Office, 333 US RT 2, South Hero, VT 05486 in regards to the Town’s Whites Beach and Parking Ordinance.   The Town proposes to amend  Section 2 under Parking Prohibition, adding  d.) No vehicles,  campers or tents shall be on the beach at any time.  For a full text of the ordinance go to southherovt.org or contact the South Hero Town Administrator at townadmin@southherovt.org or 802-372-5552.  


